
Australian Pairs Tournament, Portugal 
In March, six members from Clacton Bowling Club along with their loyal 
support base, went to Portugal to play in the Australian Pairs Tournament 
alongside  29 other pairs of hopefuls from all over Europe, some as far away 
as Denmark. Norman and Carole Morgan went on to reach the quarter finals 
while the newly paired team of Tony Gibbs and Stuart Tyler went on further to 
reach the Semi-Finals putting Clacton Bowls Club well and truly on the map. 
Well done to all those who participated and represented Clacton Bowling Club 
so well and thanks to those loyal supporters who accompanied them. 
Written with the Kind permission of Clacton on Sea Chairman, Stuart Tyler. 
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